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I’m apaled at the recent forced firearm legislation on the back of so called voter 

approved h414.  

After self admitted voter fraud and confirmation of illegal votes being cast in the 

Oregon voter process this rash of gun laws could possibly move forward.  

I am also concerned that the rush to do as much damage as possible to gun owners 

that bills are being sent to committees without transparency  


